
ST FRANCIS OF ASSISI  

UPDATE 

  
Term 3 

Week 1 

21st July 2017 

 24/07   Confirmation @ Good Shepherd 
 26/07   Book Club is due. No late orders accepted 
 27/07   Year 5 Mass 
 11/08   Year 4 Excursion 

DATES COMING UP 

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

Dear Parents 
 

In this Sunday’s gospel Jesus told a parable about a farmer who sowed his crop, 
only to have a thief come and spread weeds amongst his seeds. The farmer is in 
a dilemma – should he pull out the weeds, which might destroy his crop or wait 
until both weeds and his crop have grown and then harvest both. The farmer 
chose to wait and let both the weeds and wheat grow. 
 

This parable reminds us that in our world, there are wonderful acts of                  
selflessness and love, which occur alongside some awful acts of violence and ter-
ror. These are the weeds and wheat to which Jesus refers to. We are called to 
live the values of the kingdom of God in this world. We need to pray for the 
strength to continue to live out our lives following Jesus’ message of love. 

In the morning when dropping your child at school using the Armitage Drive “drop off” area, please 
make sure that you do not leave your vehicle. You must remain with your car at all times. This is an 
area to drop your child off so they can walk into school by themselves. If you want to walk your child 
into school you will need to park your car elsewhere. Leaving your car parked in the bus bay                   
unattended causes a bank up of traffic making this area unsafe. There is street    parking available on 
Armitage Drive and   Gregory Street and also limited spots next to the BP Service Station (not at the 
shop front).  

Please also remember that the carparks on school grounds are for staff only. Parents are using the carpark near the 
near the office and this is strictly for staff only. Students are at risk of being hit by a car with parents driving in and 
out.  

SCHOOL DROP OFF 

SPORTS UNIFORM 

Students will need to wear their sports uniform on the following days. 

Tuesday: ALL STUDENTS 

Wednesday:  Kindy, Year 3 and Year 4  

Thursday: Year 5 and Year 6 

Friday: Year 1 and Year 2 

ATTENDANCE 

Just a reminder to parents that if your child is going to be absent from school you need to notify the office. You can 
do this by phoning the office, sending an email to stfrancis@parra.catholic.edu.au or send an absentee note through 
the Skoolbag App. 



SOCIAL SKILL - BEING A GOOD COMMUNICATOR 

The purpose of communication is to pass information from one person to another. Good communicators get their 
message across and understand what others are communicating as well. At St Francis our goal is to be a good        
listener and speaker ensuring that we can be understood in the classroom and on the playground. It is important 
that we can both get our message across to others as well as receiving and understanding what others are               
communicating with us. Being able to communicate is essential within our school environment ensuring that             
everyone is listened to and understood. We all have a voice, it is how we use it that is important. 
 

Family Discussion Starters: 
 

How has written communication changed in your lifetime? 
What are the different forms of communication? 
Is the internet good for families? 
What are the good points and the bad points? 
Communication involves TWO sides. 
Are you a good communicator getting your message across and understanding what others are communicating as 
well? 

 

WOOLWORTHS EARN & LEARN IS BACK 

This year we will be participating in the Woolworths Earn & Learn program. Through this program 
we will be able to get new educational resources for our school – and all we need you to do is 
shop for your groceries at Woolworths. 
 

From Wednesday 26th July to Tuesday 19th September (while stock lasts) we are collecting      
Woolworths Earn & Learn Stickers.  You will get one Woolworths Earn & Learn Sticker for every 
$10 spent (excluding liquor, tobacco and gift cards). Place the Woolworths Earn & Learn Sticker onto a Woolworths 
Earn & Learn Sticker Sheet and when it’s complete, the Sticker Sheet can be dropped into the Collection Box here at 
school in the library. 
 

At the end of the promotion, we’ll be able to get some great new equipment. The range is extensive and offers lots 
of items ideal for our students – including resources for Maths, English, Science and some fantastic fun supplies for 
Arts & Craft, Sport and for our library.  If you’d like to know more visit: woolworths.com.au/earnandlearn 



 

 

MEL’S TASTY BITES  - CANTEEN NEWS 


